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( ' ATTN: Patrick F. Taylor
President

234 Loyola Building, Suite 500
New Orleans, Louisiana 70112

Gentlemen:
,
,

This letter is in reference to a recent safety inspection of an NRC licensee,
L also contracted for services by Taylor Energy Company, conducted on

September 21 and 22, 1989, on one of your offshore drilling platforms.

The inspection was related to the use of radioactive materials while performing
well logging activities. During the inspection, the inspectors observed that
the material was appropriately stored and handled by the well logging- staff,

! The inspectors clso noted that rig personnel observed safety instructions given
by the logging engineer and that appropriate personnel were well informed of
procedures to be followed in the event that a radioactive source became lodged
down-hole.

We wish to thank you and your staff members for their assistance in notifying
us of the proposed well logging activities and for their assistance in
scheduling offshore transportation for our inspectors. The inspectors found
your staff to be both cooperative and informative during the inspection
process.

We look forward to a continued cooperative effort between Taylor Energy Company
and the NRC to ensure safety of your offshore personnel. Should you have any
questions regarding this or future inspections, please contact either
Mr. Charles Cain, Chief, Nuclear Materials Inspection Section, or
Ms. Linda Kasner at (817) 860-8100.

Sincerely,

[fDriginal Signed By: 1/
EAWRENCE A. YAND.
A. Bill Beach, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc:
Texas Radiation Control Program Director

B. Martin, DOI

K. Byth, Taylor Energy Company
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